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On July 14th and 15th, eleven students from the 
Casa de la Esperanza Learning Center           
participated in an overnight camping               
adventure with the  Cottonwood Institute at the 
Cal-wood Education Center.  It was a wonderful 
camping experience. Students participated in day 
and night hikes, group activities, and connected to 
the mountain environment. As a service learning 
project, students assisted removing wood to help 
control fire hazards. The group relocated the wood 
to the nearby road so that it could be hauled by 
truck and made into mulch.  This kids were had so 
much fun they  wanted to stay longer! We look 
forward to  another great camping experience 
next summer. We enjoyed the beauty of               

 nature in Colorado. 

CAMPING WITH COTTONWOOD 



THANK YOU CAL-WOOD &  

COTTONWOOD INSTITUTE 


